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A patient who is more than 15 minutes late to his or her 

appointment without advanced notice, will be informed 

that they have missed their appointment, and may need to 

reschedule the appointment for another time if the 

provider cannot accommodate them. This may be later in 

the day, or it may be several days depending on the 

purpose of the visit. 

 

Please be sure to inform the office immediately if your 

child will be late for his/her appointment. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


